
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 
HEALTCARE SYSTEM, INC.

FROM :  TO:  Michael Klepin 

TO:Carl Scheuerman FACHE

DATE: December 6, 2019  
SUBJECT: AB 2190 Attestation 
Reminder Southern California Hospital at Culver City - 11848 3828 
Delmas Ter, Culver City, CA 90232  
FACILITY: SOUTHERN 
CALIFORNIA HOSPITAL AT CULVER CITY (Facility ID: 11848)

Dear Mr. Scheuerman  The board of directors from Southern California 
Hospital at Culver City would like to attest that we are aware of the 
January 1, 2030 deadline for substantial compliance with seismic 
requirements per Health & Safety Code Section 130066.

Sincerely, 

Michael Klepin

Chief Executive Officer




